Hudson Memorial School
PTO minutes June 2021 zoom
Attendance: Susan Clement, Keith Bowen, Yojna Mather, Marytrini Luna, David Forman, Joy Whitaker, Katie Verrocchio

Finance:    PTO has $3,010.79 in combined accounts. A check for $186.28 was approved to Megan Grand for Teacher appreciation gifts. Leaving $2,910.79. A check should be coming in from “Hannaford’s Helps” program sometime this summer amount has not been confirmed. PTO 2021 501c3 account tax post card has been filed by PTO President Susan Clement with help from her husband John.

Scholastic dollars:  We still have over $800.00 in scholastic dollars to spend we need to follow up next school year with scholastic to get school staff the login info on how to order, and follow up with staff to order so we don’t loose the money. Mrs. Whitaker would like to communicate with Dianne to get information to order books with Liberian.

8th grade party: Sue is going to reach out to HS to see what can used for props set up different stations outside, have a big backdrop to do a picture like they would had they have been in DC. Some games, Lix  Ice cream and a DJ will be paid for by the school. A vote was made that PTO would use $1,0000 dollars for dunk booth and class picture for all 250 8th grade students. 2,000 would be left in the funds for the upcoming 7th grade student class. This money is to be used for end of the year class T-shirts.

Transition Meeting:
End of the year transition meeting was planned for June 18, 2021 between the School Principal and PTO President and 3 continuing board members.


Thank you:
Thank you to all who have supported the PTO this past year its because of you that we were still able to provide fun & treats throughout the year to the students and staff. 
Special thank you to Megan Grand for your years of volunteering especially with the planning of events such as teacher appreciation week!! Good luck at Alvrine!
Special thank you to two of our board members Yojna Mather and Marytrini thank you for serving on the board we appreciate all your work and wish you the best at Alvrine!
Special thank you to Mrs. Whitaker for supporting the PTO, attending meetings and giving us the guidance needed to provide our virtual students and teachers the chance to participate in events.
Finally, a special thank you to Sue Clement for serving as our PTO president we are grateful for the years of dedication and support to the school and wish you the best at Alvrine!
